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Friday 8th January 2021
Dear Parents and Carers of 4S and the NJS family,

I hope you are keeping well.

I am writing to you to let you know that Mrs Sisson will be leaving NJS at the end of the Spring Term.

Mrs Sisson has been part of the NJS team for many(!) years and I know will be missed by us all.  She is leaving us for a new adventure and I know at the end of the term we will ensure we celebrate her time at NJS and wish her the best for the future.

Please support me, especially in the current circumstances, as we work to make arrangements for 4S for the Summer Term.  I will advise you of these as soon as I am able.

Thank you.

Mrs Moody

Head teacher


